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Dear Families 

 

World Book Day yesterday saw our pupils and staff 

dress as favourite book characters, they looked 

amazing. Massive thanks to everyone involved for 

supporting our super day of reading (both in 

school and at home), getting involved and 

sourcing such wonderful costumes. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Owl Class News 

Owl Class have been working hard finding games 

and activities that motivate and inspire us to share 

space and resources and to play with others.  We 

are always making new friends and relationships 

through laughter and shared experiences.   

 

 

Castle School 

Cambridge 



We are developing our imaginations and 

communication skills by telling stories through 

role play with small world toys and by creating 

structures using construction materials.  Our 

Maths and English skills are also being developed 

through use of positional language, adjectives and 

sequencing.  What a wonderful time we have in 

Owl Class! 

 

 
World Down’s Syndrome Day – 21st March 

To support World Down’s Syndrome Day on 21st 

March we have colourful pin badges available (see 

above) for £1 each. These can be purchased by 

parents and carers from either the school 

reception or shop. 

 

PE News 

Students have been very busy at school 

undertaking many physical activities this term 

including cycling, PE lessons and sports clubs. 

 

We are also moving forward with our Cycling 

Project and should have 12 brand new two wheel 

bikes arriving very soon. 

 
In addition, students are now able to access many 

more inter-school sporting events. Balmoral had 

particular fun this week visiting Cambridge 

University to undertake the Powerhouse Games. 

 
 

 
 

Best wishes 

 

Chris Baker  

Headteacher 


